

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for signing up to the SPANA World Tea Party! You'll find everything you need on this webpage to help you host the perfect party and make a big difference to working animals.

Get started with the World Tea Party leaflet for some top tips on organising your event. Don't miss the recipe cards for delicious recipes from around the world and ideas on how to theme your party, including a banana pupcake recipe so your dog can join in the fun. You could pick one of our suggested world-themes, choose your own or even combine all eight!

Every guest makes a difference so make sure you let everyone know about your party by using the invitations and poster. You can have your party on our official date of Saturday 20th July or choose any date that suits you and your guests.

On the day, please ask your guests to fill in their details on the Guest List* to make their donations worth 25% extra to SPANA at no extra cost to them. You could also setup your own fundraising webpage at **www.justgiving/spana** to collect donations from anyone who can't make it or forgets their pennies!

Thank you so much for hosting a party for SPANA. Every penny raised will help to provide free veterinary care in developing countries around the world, as well as education for children and owners. If you raise £25 from your tea party, this amount alone could pay for eight donkeys to be vaccinated against deadly tetanus, preventing needless suffering.

If you have any questions or would like some extra fundraising materials, including our donkey, horse or camel cookie cutters please use the order form or contact us on **020 7831 3999** or email **events@spana.org**. We hope you have a wonderful time and don't forget to take some pictures of you and your guests enjoying your party as we'd love to see them!

With best wishes,



Jessie Hill World Tea Party Hostess

Ps. Please note that by signing up to the World Tea Party you will receive communications from the community fundraising team regarding your World Tea Party fundraising as well as the usual SPANA communications you may already be signed up to receive.

*This must be completed by your guests and not yourself to be valid. For larger parties you can photocopy the form or get in touch for extra copies.